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February 26, 2014                         

Media Release 

Burglary Suspect Indicted for Pharmacy Break-Ins 

Roseville, Ohio (Muskingum County) - On February 26, 2014, Ohio State Board of Pharmacy 

Executive Director Kyle Parker and Muskingum County Sheriff Matt Lutz, announced that the 

Muskingum County Grand Jury indicted Joshua A. McHenry, 36, on sixty nine felony counts; 

4 counts of Breaking and Entering, 35 counts of Theft of Drugs and 30 counts of Possession 

of Dangerous Drugs.  

McHenry is alleged to be responsible for a series of break-ins at the Roseville Pharmacy, 157 

South Main Street, Roseville, Ohio, from September 2010 through January 2014. A total of 

6,140 Schedule II and Schedule III Controlled Substances were reported stolen from Roseville 

Pharmacy, with an estimated street value of over $37,000.00. 

This was a joint investigation between the Ohio State Board of Pharmacy and the Muskingum 

County Sheriff’s Office.  

 

 

  

 


